
 
 

 We need your help in completing the survey for the parish.  This 
survey 

 will let us know how you feel the parish is doing and what we need to 
 do to make the parish better.   
 
 We ask that everyone over the age of 16 take this survey.  Yes, we want 
 to hear from the youth of the parish as well as the adults.  We need  
 everyone to do the survey separately not one for the whole family.  The 
 survey only takes about 10 minutes and asks for no personal 
information. 
 We don’t ask for your name, address, email or phone number.  With this 
 Information, the parish Council and Fr. Jose can work on a plan to  
 Improve and grow our parish for the future. 
 
 The survey becomes active on Tuesday, July 30th. The link to the survey 
is: 
                   https://portal.catholicleaders.org/dmi/survey/b723xb 
 Please take the time to complete the survey and help us make the parish 
 grow. 
 
 God bless, 
 
 George B. Tutwiler 
 Parish Council President 
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